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The boards of the Carlsberg Group (“Carlsberg”) and Britvic PLC (“Britvic”) today announced that they have reached

agreement on the terms of a recommended cash offer to be made by Carlsberg UK Holdings Limited, a wholly-owned

subsidiary of Carlsberg, to acquire the entire issued and to be issued ordinary share capital of Britvic (the "Britvic

Acquisition").

Read the full company announcement attached. Also attached is the Rule 2.7 Announcement.
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https://via.ritzau.dk/ir-files/13560234/13952907/13641/2.7%20Announcement_Recommended%20offer%20to%20acquire%20Britvic%20plc.pdf

